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13th March 2020 

To: Regional Secretary’s 

 Diocesan Secretary’s 

 Mr Matt Boylan (President) 

 Mr Jim Halligan (Ulster Chairman) 

 Rev Fr Andrew Tully PP (Spiritual Director) 

 Diocesan and Regional Delegates 

CORONAVIRUS – COVID 19 

Due to the outbreak of Coronavirus – Covid 19 on the island of Ireland all the 
events listed are postponed until further notice: 

▪ 21st March 2020  National Leisure Council Meeting in Athlone 

▪ 22nd March 2020 Ulster Provincial Activities Meeting in Omagh 

▪ 28th March 2020 Ulster Provincial Quiz and Superbrain Finals in Doneyloop 

▪ 04th April 2020 National Pioneer Ball in Galway 

▪ 24th April 2020 Armagh Diocesan Dinner Ryandale Moy 

▪ 25th April 2020 All Ireland Pioneer Quiz and Superbrain Finals in Nenagh  

The Ulster Provincial Activities Committee advise all Regional and Diocesan 
Committee’s to refrain from holding Meetings Dinner Dances and any other 
events they may have organised for the foreseeable future. 

We ask everyone to take care of themselves and may the Sacred Heart of Jesus look 
down and help the world through this crisis. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mary Livingstone 

Secretary Ulster Provincial Activities Committee 
 


